dear copyright office,

the current fees are already difficult for artists to manage. Please do not raise them. It would put
an incredible burden on emerging artists, and expose them to misuse.

The current fees are difficult to pay. Many artists already cannot afford them, and have to choose
which images to protect. Raising fees would be catastrophic for us. Please do not raise the
copyright fees.

thank you,
Elizabeth Brown

155 Walk Hill Street(2)
Boston, MA 02130



